



TOLEDO, OHIO 43606

December 1984 Newsletter

Dear Members.

At our Nevember meeting only eight members showed up. was everyone? The treasurers report has stayed the same at a balance of \$1,224.70.

Our next Mid-West Rally will be held at the Lucas County Recreational Center, May 17, 18 & 19, 1985. I sure hope we get more of our members out there and helping.

If anyone is interested in a 50% off coupon from Wheels of Man Garment, contact Ed Cook (419) 698-1288.

This newsletter is being sent out early to remind those of you, who haven't contacted Rick or myself, about the Christmas Banquet. It will be at the Quality Inn on Wales Road on December 8th at 7;00 p.m. You must contact us no later than November 30th, so Rick can notify Quality Inn of our selections. The choices were baked ham for \$9.57 or roast top sirloin of beef for \$12.95. Please bring money or check payable to Leslie Braun for your amount. She will deduct \$5.00 per member.

Our next meeting will be held at our Christmas Banquet.

aun M. Gletton

Dawn Pelton Newsletter Editor 1984 543 Gramercy Toledo, OH 43612 (419) 476-4879